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December 87,2008

Industry Canada
¢/o Vladimir Avridor, Spectrum Management Officer

Subject: Application for the Provision of Cellular Services by New Parties in
Accordance with Industry Canada RP-019

Dear Vladimir,

This letter of intent is submitted in accordance with Industry Canada’s Policy for the
Provision of Cellular Services by New Parties as set out in Radio Systems Policy RP-019.

Lynx Mobility Inc. proposes to provide coverage in the following markets:

Hopedale, Labrador
Natuashish, Labrador
Churchill Falls, Labrador

Currently, there is no cellular service being provided by any of the 850 MHz cellular
spectrum licensees, namely Rogers Wireless Inc. and Bell Aliant in Hopedale
Natuashish and Churchill Falls.

In accordance with RP-019, Lynx Mobility held discussions with Rogers in May, June
and October of 2008, during which the companies sought common ground on a way to
work together to provide service to the relevant markets. By letters dated June 19 and
October 15 of 2008, Rogers informed Lynx Mobility that it was not prepared to enter into
an arrangement with Lynx in these three communities.

Lynx Mobility seeks approval to employ approximately half of the A-Band, specifically:
825.030 MHz — 830.030 MHz paired with 870.030 MHz — 875.030 MHz, or
835.680 MHz — 840.680 MHz paired with 880.680 MHz — 885.680 MHz.

In terms of RF coverage, a radius of approximately 20km is anticipated at each market.

For further information regarding this letter of intent, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at (514) 693-8949 ext. 205 or Arthur Gottlieb at (416) 782-2750.

Cordially,

/
Benoit Fleury—{
Lynx Mobi]iw

Cc: Jason Neale, Balgovind Pande, Arthur Gottlieb



